
Diocesan Representative to the National Cursillo Secretariat 
 
August 14, 2024 
 
I have had the privilege of being the Diocesan Representative to the National Cursillio 
Secretariate for the past 2 years, and will continue for my second term. There is a 
representative from each of the active Cursillio communities across the national church 
of which there are 5 Dioceses at this present time! We meet on the quarterly basis 
virtually with one in-person meeting in the three years! The Triennial meeting gathers for 
the Annual General meeting every third year! 
The work of the Secretariat, chaired by the Coordinator, takes care of immediate needs 
of the organization and together we are constantly working on upgrading the Guidelines. 
There are wonderful fellowships that develop as we share in the typical Cursillo Method 
of Study, action and prayer! I ask your prayers for someone to be raised up to fill this 
position in 2 years! 
 
Respectively submitted, 
Marni Crossley 
 


